PERMANENT MISSION OF JAPAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS NEW YORK 23 July 2014

Dear Mr. Kohno,

I am pleased to inform you that for the 2014 Japanese Fiscal Year the Government of Japan has earmarked USD 890,288 for the United Nations Development Programme's "TICAD Process Promotion Support Fund (TPPSF)".

In this regard, you are kindly requested to submit the following documents:

- 1) A work program for 2014-2015, including a breakdown of the budget;
- 2) A financial report on budget and expenditures of the entire "TICAD Process Promotion Support Fund (TPPSF)" in Fiscal Year 2013;
- 3) Final Reports (including financial statements) on individual projects that have been financed through TPPSF in Fiscal Year 2013; and
- 4) A request letter with the necessary bank account information in order for us to deposit the said amount.

I thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

三上善之

Yoshiyuki Mikami First Secretary

Mr. Takeshi Kohno Special Advisor and Senior Programme Advisor Bureau of External Relations and Advocacy United Nations Development Programme New York

CC: Mr. Shigeki Komatsubara, TICAD Programme Advisor, TICAD/RBA